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I am very disappointed that Plasrefine has chosen such a beautiful site so close to residential homes to put their 
heavy industrial recycling factory on. 

I live within close proximity to the site and will see it from our house every single day. I cannot understand why 
they would put such a factory so close to our houses and community 

Our tank water that we drink is going to be heavily impacted by the pfas and micro plastics 

The food our animals eat and the water they drink will also be heavily polluted by the micro plastics/ pfas  

It is too close to residential areas and will have a constant negative impact on all our community. 

There is no buffer zone. How can this factory be built so close to our houses??? 

Our roads are already in a terrible condition so how will they cope with such a massive increase in truck and car 
movements every day 

Who will police the route that the trucks and cars are going to use and make sure they are taking the right 
roads away from the already congested town? 

What is going to happen when the roller doors are open and it's windy? The microplastics will go everywhere 
and Plasrefine cannot guarantee there will be no materials escape. 

How can Plasrefine  guarantee it will not negatively impact the Garven Institute which is there to help save lives 
not destroy them like Plasrefine is going to do?? 

How can Plasrefine and GHD guarantee no microplastics/ pfas will be washed into the Wingecarribee River 
which I notice they said in the last online meeting they had with the IPC  

This is not the right site for this Heavy industrial factory and should be put well away from our community and 
town 

It is NOT the right site 
 

 




